
  
For interrogatory clarifications please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

July 23, 2020         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: EB-2019-0294 Enbridge Gas Inc.  
Low Carbon Energy Project - Rate Rider and Leave to Construct  
Interrogatories Re: TSSA Evidence 

 
According to Procedural Order No. 3 interrogatories are due on the TSSA evidence by July 24, 
2020.  Please be advised that we have reviewed the evidence provided by the TSSA and the 
interrogatories of Board Staff on same.  VECC will not be seeking further clarification to this 
evidence at this time.    

 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 

 
 
Copy: 
EGI Regulatory 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
Kourosh Manouchehri, Fuels Safety Engineer, TSSA 
kmanouchehri@tssa.org 
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